MIDDLE TENNESSEE REGION
")

OF THE ANTIQUE AUTOMOBILE CLUB OF AMERICA

March 28, 2011

Good Monday Morning to all!!

[ cannot believe that March is almost over! We want to send it out with a bang, though. Or
should I say a class...our Judging School Class. It is scheduled for this Thursday evening,
March 31, 2011 at the Garage at 6:30 p.m. I’'m sorry for the last minute notice, but I hope better
late than never is going to work.

We have had classes in the past and not only were they fun, they really helped. If you have any
questions, please contact Read Majors at (615) 483-2661 or Glenn Edwards at (615) 444-7315.

See you Thursday night!
Betty

Betty Weigant, Secretary



